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2024-06-30 11:49:51 Genevieve Stewart Severna Park Maryland 21146 Yes

A subdivision is being built, creating a road through the woods and connecting to Simmons Lane North. The 
contractors have asked for certain restrictions to be ignored. The subdivision will create a road along the line 
of the stream that directly leads to Cattail Creek. Not only will the subdivision create a hardship on the 
environment, the modifications of restrictions are detrimental to the area around the subdivision. I have 
attached the information sent to us. This is a dense area of woods that will be ripped up. The trees there are 
very mature trees. 
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